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                            January 24, 2025 
 
Who: The contractor working for 
the SFPUC is Clark Construction. 
 
Workdays & Hours: 
Monday - Friday 
7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 
Contact: JP Streeter 
Jstreeter@sfwater.org 
(888) 801-2661 ext. 2 
 
After hours: 415-767-7027 
 
 
For more information visit:  
sfpuc.gov/2000Marin 

New SFPUC Water Division Campus 
 
What: The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) is 
building a new the base of operations for its Water Division at 
2000 Marin Street. 

When: Construction work expected to in January 2025 with 
completion in 2028.  Weather and/or construction issues may 
impact the schedule.  

Where: The site is bounded by Cesar Chavez Street, Evans Avenue, 
and Marin Street.  
 
See the project webpage for a map of the overall work area and 
Schedule. 
 
Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554-3289.  
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289.  
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.  
 
 
 



  
 

 

Communications and Public Outreach 
525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

 
What to Expect During Construction 

• All of the construction work will take place within the property 
boundaries.  

• The contractor will comply with all City and County of San 
Francisco regulations for noise, traffic, and dust control. 

• Please be aware of trucks entering and exiting the property on 
Marin Street.  

 


